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We would like to thank you for taking the time to respond to our recent consultation on the draft outdoor recreation delivery plan, Active Park Healthy People.
 We greatly appreciate the number and quality of submissions we received through the public consultation which ran from the 16th December 2019 until the 31st January 2020.
 The consultation received 82 responses which were received from both organisations and individuals. We believe that the level of responses reflects wide scale interest in outdoor recreation and health across the National Park, and the thematic ‘three pillar approach’ of Inclusion, Wellbeing and the Global Climate Emergency.
 85% of responses were positive about the overall direction of the Plan and consequently it is not believed that significant changes are required for the final draft. However, the project team will be working over the next couple of months to address and incorporate the suggestions and opportunities which have emerged as we develop a final improved draft to be tabled to the National Park Authority Board in June 2020.
 Further details can be found within the update Paper which the Board will be presented with on the 16th of March and can be seen here.
 Once again thank you for your contributions,
